
 

 
 
 

 
 

June 13, 2024 
 
Montana Post-Secondary Education Opportunities Council 
PO Box 7548 
Missoula, MT 59807 
 
MPSEOC Board Members, 
 
I absolutely support and recommend Michelle Flores’ nomination to serve on the MPSEOC Board 
of Directors. She is an asset and valuable member of our team, and I have no doubt that she will 
serve the Board with both skill and passion for the work. The University of Montana will benefit 
greatly from her involvement with the Board’s state-wide collaboration. 
 
Michelle has permission to attend the MPSEOC Summer Conference, Winter Executive Board 
Retreat and any Executive Board Meetings throughout the year. 
 
Please contact me with any questions you might have. 

Brittany Smith | Associate Director of Recruitment, Admissions 

Gilkey 007  I  Missoula, Montana 59812  I  P: 406-243-4364  I  E: brittany@umontana.edu 

 

 


